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DEADLINE FOR GRACE PERIOD VOTER 
REGISTRATION ANNOUNCED 
 
County News:  March 11, 2011 
 
Carlinville – Pete Duncan, Macoupin County Clerk, would like to remind 
voters that while the deadline to register to vote has passed, those 
needing to register or change their registration can still vote in the 
April 5th Consolidated Election through grace period registration and 
voting. 
 
Duncan stated that grace period registration and voting will take place 
only at the County Clerk's office during office hours (8:30 a.m. - 4:30 
p.m.) located in the Macoupin County Courthouse at 201 East Main, 
Carlinville through March 29, 2011. Voters are reminder to bring a 
photo 10 at the time of registration. People who register during the 
"grace period" are not eligible to vote at their polling place on 
Election Day. 
 
For more information about grace period registration and voting, 
contact the Macoupin County Clerk's Office at 217/854-3214, extension 
707. 
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